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Lab Night This Monday

Now that the summer field season is
ending we're packing up our shovels and
trowels and heading indoors.

Luckily, cool temperatures bring lab
workshops and many new artifact
discoveries!

Volunteer lab workshops help us to sort,
analyze, and catalog artifacts from our
summer work. This Monday, help us
analyze Berry site pottery from 6:30pm to
8:00pm at the Wall Center for
Archaeological Research in Morganton. We
will be sorting pottery based on
decoration techniques, paying particular
attention to cordmarked pottery.

No experience is necessary. Registration
is free for all members. If you can't make
it to the October 3rd lab night, another
workshop will be held at the same time
on Monday, October 17th.

For more information and to reserve a
space, please contact Emma Richardson
at exploringjoara@att.net or
828-439-2463. We look forward to seeing
you soon!






